

California State University San Marcos = San Marcos, California 92096-0001 = USA Tel: 760 750-4041 = Fax: 760 750-4033 = pres@csusm.edu

## MEMORANDUM

DATE:

April 17, 2006

TO:

Rosario Diaz Greenberg

Secretary, Academic Senate

FROM:

Karen S. Haynes

President

Robert Sheath

President

SUBJECT:

APC Maximum Number of Units

We approve the revised catalog copy language concerning the maximum number of units to be undertaken during summer session by undergraduate students to reflect the fact that the lengths of the summer terms were decreased from six and twelve weeks to five and ten weeks (documented as Revision 1 to Senate Item APC 227-02).

Please convey our thanks and appreciation to members of the Academic Policy Committee for their work on this matter.

## KSH/RS/DJB/mab

## Enclosure

cc: Patricia Worden, Interim Vice President for Student Affairs

Linda Holt, Chair, Academic Senate

Mohammad Oskoorouchi, Chair, Academic Policy Committee

David Barsky, Associate Vice President for Academic Programs

Tom Bennett, Associate Vice President for Strategic Planning and Assessment